6th September, 1949,

{ Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
1st instant respecting the auxiliary mechinery originally
He intended for the Steamer "MUNKFORS™ (n.n. "TYR"), and
note that the engine in questlion will not now be fitted
in this vessel.

In the circumstances I shall be glad 1f
you will return to this Office Leeds report o.364 and
advise me later should you be informed of the name of
the vessel in which the engine will be installed.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification @m}g&g O
The Surveyors, ' !

GOTHENBURG. ondls Reg ister
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